

CRICKET VICTORIA WEEKLY COVID-19 UPDATE (Sept 12-18)

1. Key actions over the past week

- i. Continue to keep abreast of any changes to the State Government position as it relates to sport / cricket – including regional areas now moving to Step 3.
- ii. Significant work to finalise version 1 of the editable plans, upload the CV pdf and circulate. Agreed to wait until Friday to maximise current information
- iii. Update Peak Bodies and respond to various queries as they arise
- iv. Dates locked in set for further webinars from the week commencing Sat 19th

2. New information

- i. Spectator group limitations (nil for senior matches and limited for juniors)
- ii. Official confirmation that the number of players per team is limited by the sport (as expected)
- iii. Advice from DET that schools shall remain closed for community groups

3. Education

- i. As part of the existing Club Development Series we had over 570 clubs attend one of the four COVID-19 clubs webinars and around 140 attend the Associations webinars. We also separately had over 100 attend one of the two x LGA sessions. The Association & club sessions can be re-watched via the [club support section of the CV website](#). Feedback from all attendees has been overwhelmingly positive.
- ii. Over 300 have registered for further webinars over the next week. 2 x Regional - Sat 18th (10am) and Thurs 24th (6pm) & 2 x Metro - Thurs 24th (12 noon & 7.30pm)

4. Resource

- i. Significant updates / enhancements have been made to the editable Association & Club COVID-19 plans following the CV / Peak Body meeting on Friday 11th and more research, feedback, internal reviews etc.
- ii. Version 1 is being released on Friday 18th based on known information. Version 2 will be released when anything of significance requires an updated resource be circulated. We will seek to minimise this to avoid the clubs needing to avoid several plans

5. Outstanding matters

- i. We still remain keen to hear back from the State Government asap on the following:
 - a. Clarity on when training can resume in Melbourne & official group size level (noting we are recommending 10 for regional using other similar guidance);
 - b. Clarity on when turf wickets can be prepared – especially Melbourne;
 - c. Clarity of potential for equipment sharing to be allowed in Victoria (currently banned under CA protocols); &
 - d. Clarity on school ground usage – currently no access indefinitely

N.B.: No State Government decisions have been reached on these items yet

6. Current planned actions for CV next week

- a. Continue to keep abreast of any changes to the State Government position as it relates to sport / cricket – including the above outstanding matters
- b. Host the various webinars for Regional & Metro areas

Prepared by Paul Milo (CV Head of Member Services) – 18/9/2020